
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

       29 December 2020  
Dear Resident  
 
Due to a potential Positve-19 Case of one of our Restaurant Employees, the Restaurant will 
be closed for at least the next 7 days.  The measure is being taken in order to look after the 
safety of our Staff and our Patrons.  
 
It is unforeseen circumstances and we apologise for the inconvenience caused. 
 
Stay safe. 
 
Jacques Botes 
General Manager  
 
 


